
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Mark A Balkn <mbalkinhardycarey.com >
Sent:

	

Friday, February 10, 2017 4:20 PM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

RE: WEKH BESTA-20160823AAD granted 8/25

Dale:

As required by the above referenced STA, please be advised that Eastern Kentucky University, the licensee of
WEKH (Fac. Id. 18306) has resumed licensed operations.

Please let me know if there is any other information that you need.

Thank you for your assistance.

Mark A. Balkin
HARDY, CAREY, CHAUTIN & BALKIN, LLP
ATFORNEYS AT LAW 1080 WEST CAUSEWAY APPROACH, MANDEVILLE, LA 70471
985.629.0750 (DIRECT) I 985.629.0777 (MAIN) 504-442-7257 (CELL) I 985.629.0778 (FAX)

mba]kin(1ardvcarev.corn

This email may contain attorney-client privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in error, please notifj the sender by return email. The above contact information is
for reference only. It is not intended to serve as an electronic signature

From: Dale Bickel {mailto:Da le.Bickel@fcc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 12:38 PM
To: mbalkin@hardycarey.com
Subject: WEKH BESTA-20160823AAD granted 8/25

Letter attached. Dale Bickel dale.bkkel@fcc.gov
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